Ottawa County Board of Commissioners 8:00 a.m.
October 23, 2006 Regular Session

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold
McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, Commissioner Kathy M Luthi, and County
Clerk Mary Arganbright.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.
The official minutes of October 16, 2006, were read, approved, and signed.

Terry Robins, Minneapolis Raceway, gave the commissioners an overview of his season
at the race track.

John Copple, Highway Administrator, gave the commissioners a solid waste exemption
on Richard Giersch, Delphos, which was approved. John reported on roads and bridges.

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 35. Ken said that he is going to be
sending Geary County Sheriff a contract to look at for $35. Ken reported on employee
matters.

Annie Grevas, Community Corrections, met with the commissioners for approval to send
in an application for an Unexpended Grant for Leftover Funds, for a total amount of
$75,543. She went over the planned usage if the grant was approved. Commissioner
McGavran moved to approve the grant. Commissioner Luthi seconded. Motion
carried.

Deb Byarlay, and Glennance Kirn, Central Kansas Mental Health Center, gave the
commissioners an update on services.

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m.



